
 Rosthern Community School 

Box 820, 401 4th Avenue 
Rosthern, SK   S0K-3R0 

(306) 232 4868 
Principal: mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca 

Vice-Principal: andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca  
  

The following information is being shared with members of the Rosthern Community School community. Since this 
pertains to the health of members of our community, please be respectful with this information.  

  
We received reports today of a positive COVID-19 test result for individuals in our school connected to the following 
classrooms (please note that one case may be connected to more than one class): 
 

Class/Bus/Activity 
 

Date of positive test 

Mrs. Ullyott’s Grade 1 Classroom Monday, January 17 

Mrs. Pritchard’s Grade 3 Classroom Saturday, January 15 

Mr. Arntsen’s Grade 5/6 Classroom Saturday, January 15 

Mrs. Hayward’s Grade 6 Classroom Saturday, January 15 

Grade 8 Class Friday, January 14 

Grade 10 Class Saturday, January 15 

Foundations of Math 20 Saturday, January 15 

Calculus 30 Saturday, January 15 

 
If you have a child in an identified classroom/bus/activity, please see the General Risk of Exposure communication for 
further information.  

Students and staff members in the listed classroom(s) are considered a close contact for 10 days from the date of the 
positive test result, unless not in attendance for two full days prior to the date of the positive test result.  

• Unvaccinated students who are not experiencing symptoms may attend class but must isolate from all 
extracurricular activities and outings.  

• Unvaccinated students who are close contacts of a household member who has tested positive for COVID-19 
are not exempt from self-isolation. These students must stay home and not attend school.  

• Fully vaccinated students and staff who are not experiencing symptoms are not required to isolate.  

Classes in the school will continue as scheduled until further notice.  
 

All students and staff members at the school are asked to self-monitor for symptoms daily. If your child has any 
symptoms of COVID-19, they must not attend school, even with a negative test result. If you or your child have any 
symptoms of COVID-19, please call HealthLine at 811 and remain at home.   
  
Thank you for your continued partnership as we work to keep schools healthy and safe for students and staff.    
  
We will continue to provide additional information to parents/guardians as it is available.   
  
Sincerely,  
Mr. Mitch Luiten, Principal  
 

 

mailto:mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca
mailto:andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca
https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/coviddocs/General-Risk-of-Exposure-message.pdf
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/about-covid-19/self-monitoring

